
Edgewood Primary School 
Building skills and values for life 
 

Friday, 15 September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Staff news 

It is with great sadness that we announce the recent retirement of Mrs Mould from our school.  Mrs Mould has been 

with the school for a number of years as a part of our Senior Leadership Team and teaching across many year groups 

throughout her time here.  Mrs Mould was instrumental in creating our Musical Theatre group and sat on our Governing 

Body for many years.  I am sure you will all agree that she will be missed dearly and join me in wishing her happiness in 

her retirement. 

 

 

                                                      Congratulations to Verde and Rojo Classes for gaining 100% attendance this week 

 

Homework Club 

Once again we will be running a homework club for Years 3 to 6. These will be held on Tuesday 

and Thursday mornings. Anyone wanting to attend the homework club should come to the office 

for 8.30am on the days they wish to attend. 

 

 

Vocabulary Ninja 

This week’s words were: 

Key Stage 1   Key Stage 2 

discover chilly  celebrate invigorate 

discuss remove  delightful despicable 

amuse   ghastly 

 

Earings in school 

All of our children have come back to school looking very smart in their uniforms, however, please 

may we draw your attention to the folowing section of the uniform policy. 

 

Ordinarily, jewellery is not appropriate for school. Watches and small stud earrings are permitted, 

although must be removed for P.E. lessons. Consequently, if considering having your child’s ears 

pierced, please do so at the start of the summer holiday, so that they are able to remove them by the 

start of term. Please note that staff are not permitted to remove studs and earrings so if your child 

cannot remove them themselves they will not be able to participate in PE. 

 

Please also be aware that nail polish is not permitted to be worn in school and does not form part of the school 

uniform. 

 

Medication 

Can we please remind all parents of Nottinghamshire County Council’s policy on the 

administration of prescribed medication at school. We are only permitted to administer 

medication if it is prescribed four times a day. If your child has been prescribed medicine 

that needs to be given at school a form needs to be completed and signed before this can 

happen. 

If you have any queries with reqards to this, please feel free to contact us for clarity.  

If you have a specific requirement that falls outside these guidelines, these cases will be 

looked at on an individual basis.  

 

 

Mr Seeley 

 

Headteacher 


